
 

 

  

   

         Dated: 02
nd

 May, 2021 

 

 

Dear Residents,  

  

The University of Delhi and Rajiv Gandhi Hostel for Girls 

administration are continuously taking several steps to protect the 

students under the prevailing circumstances due to COVID-19 and 

steady increase in number of casualties. The residents should also 

support and take responsibility to protect themselves for their own safety 

and the fellow residents. Hence, the residents are once again advised not 

to go out of the Hostel. The residents who are away from the Hostel at 

present are advised not to return to the hostel, for the safety of the fellow 

residents. Additionally, the residents are instructed to strictly avoid 

entertaining any guest in the hostel. 

  

 

Sd/- 
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